Executive Office

Date: November 19, 2024
TO: All Employees

From: David W. Hill
Principal Chief

Re: Early Release —~ Wednesday, November 27, 2024
All Muscogee (Creek) Nation offices will close at 12:00 pm on Wednesday, November 27, 2024 for the
Thanksgiving Holiday weekend. This will enable all employees to travel to their destinations safely.

All offices will be closed on November 28-29, 2024, resuming to normal business hours on Monday,
December 2, 2024.

Thank you for the job you do and we hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving Holiday.
Happy Thanksgiving to everyone!

Mm w. N

David W. Hill
Principal Chief
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